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On October 28, 2017, we held an interreligious seminar in the conference room of Comè Town Hall. 

 

The mayor of the commune, who is an ambassador of peace supported this seminar and invited 25 leaders 

of society including 23 most prominent religious leaders of the commune and 2 representatives of Comè 

town hall. 

 

All the lectures and discussions were centering on introducing the Messiah, the True Parents and their 

teachings so the participants can prepare their mind and heart to receive the blessing. 

 

Our upcoming blessing event is scheduled for November 18, 2017 and we are going to mobilize 120 

couples from different religious leaders. 

 

 


